
FEBRUARY 03, 2023 

DENTAL PROGRAM  

Our school organized a dental program for the students on 3rd February. The program was aimed at 
creating awareness about dental hygiene and oral health.  

The program started with a presentation by a dental health professional, who shared information about 
the importance of dental hygiene and how to maintain good oral health. The presentation covered topics 
such as the importance of brushing, flossing, and using mouthwash, as well as the effects of sugary foods 
and drinks on oral health.  

The students were very enthusiastic about the program and were eager to learn more about dental hygiene. 
The program was an excellent opportunity for them to interact with a dental health professional and learn 
from their expertise. It also helped to raise awareness about the importance of dental hygiene and oral 
health. 

FEBRUARY 6, 2023 - FEBRUARY 10, 2023 

MEDICAL AND DENTAL CHECKUP EVENT  

  

From 6th of February – 10th of February, our school organized a medical and dental 
checkup event for the students.  The event was held in the school's primary auditorium, 
and it was aimed at promoting good health and preventing illnesses among the students. 

The event started with the registration of the students, who were then directed to the 
medical and dental stations. The medical checkup included a  general physical 
examination, which checked the students' height, weight, blood pressure, and heart rate. 
The medical staff also assessed the students' respiratory system and examined their 
eyes, ears, and throat. 

The dental checkup involved a thorough examination of the students' teeth and gums. 
The dental staff checked for any cavities, gum diseases, and other dental issues. They 
also educated the students on the importance of proper oral hygiene and provided them 
with tips on how to take care of their teeth and gums. 

The medical and dental checkup event was well received by the students, and they 
appreciated the opportunity to have their health checked in school. The event was also 
useful for identifying health issues early on, which could be addressed promptly, 
preventing them from becoming serious problems. 

After the checkups, the students were provided with individual reports on their health 
status. Students who were identified to have health issues were referred to appropriate 
specialists for further examination and treatment. 

Overall, the medical and dental checkup event was a success, and it provided students 
with an opportunity to learn about their health status and how to maintain a healthy 
lifestyle.   
 


